
 
 

Library Closed for Chinese New Year (22nd – 24th January 2023) 

(10 January 2023) 

 

 

Dear all, 

 

Please be informed that during the Chinese New Year festive season, both the Main 

Library (Kampar campus) and the Mary KUOK Pick Hoo Library (Sungai Long campus) 

will be closed on 

 

Sunday - Tuesday (22nd – 24th January 2023) 
 

Normal library opening hours will resume on Wednesday (25th January 2023).  

 

The Reading Corner at both campuses will remain open from 8:00 am to 11:00 pm. 

 

Wishing you a Happy Chinese New Year and Happy Holidays 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

UTAR Library 


